From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Commend to proposed changes to lawyer disciplinary rules
Date: Thursday, July 22, 2021 4:26:06 PM

From: Christopher Thayer [mailto:CThayer@pivotallawgroup.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 4:20 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Commend to proposed changes to lawyer disciplinary rules
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This email is to object to the proposed new rules for the lawyer disciplinary system. The proposed
changes go in the wrong direction by giving the Office of Disciplinary Counsel too much power and
discretion and eliminating ways for lawyers to resolve grievances stemming from minor mistakes.

Thank you,

Christopher L. Thayer
Managing Partner
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